
ADAPTABLE 
     Synonyms:  flexible, resilient, accommodating, versatile,         
     easygoing 

Her ability to adapt to varying situations allows her to handle 
several tasks at the same time.   

By remaining mobile, he allows himself room to adjust and adapt.   

When difficulties or obstacles pop up in his way, he simply finds 
the path of least resistance, easing his way around the barrier and 
going on towards his objective. 

This is the kind of person who simply lets stress roll off him like 
the proverbial water off a duck's back.  He is not willing to let 
stress get to him, but has a habit of going with the flow and 
accommodating change. 

Resilient and flexible, this individual is irrepressible.  He 
doesn't let anything keep him down for long.  Obstacles that would 
prove insurmountable for other people are merely molehills to him. 

She can jump from one thing to another with a minimum of stress, 
but also has the continuity to finish what she starts, even if she 
has to leave it temporarily to handle something more pressing.   

Quickly adjusting his behavior to whomever he is currently dealing 
with, he has a chameleon-like ability to conform in new situations.  
He enjoys a peaceful atmosphere and makes an effort to maintain 
harmonious relations.   

He adapts easily to unscheduled events that might be difficult for 
a more structured person.   

She makes changes along the way as a situation develops and 
requires a new direction. 

When a prospect is not in his office at their appointment time, or 
she is kept waiting, she does not become overly stressed.  Instead, 
she is able to take changes in stride, letting the momentary 
annoyance roll off her and going on to something more profitable. 

You have a talent for adapting to a variety of situations.  Your 



willingness to bend and change your attitude or behavior when it is 
necessary allows you to blend into a broad spectrum of 
circumstances.   

An interesting mix of aggressiveness and acquiescence, she is quite 
enterprising and puts effort into exceeding expectations. But she 
may yield too easily with clients when complaints are aired.   

Although she may not agree with criticism, she'll keep feelings to 
herself because she wants to keep the peace. 

As an instructor, he could relate to his students on their own 
plane, adjusting himself to suit their degree of knowledge and 
capability. 

He is open to suggestions and may yield to the thinking of others 
in a situation where he feels under pressure.   

She adapts faster intellectually than emotionally.  She would 
rather get the environment to adapt itself to her. 

An easygoing, casual sort of person, he doesn't want to participate 
in conflict or confrontation.  As a result, he would rather take a 
passive role when an argument is brewing--he'd rather switch than 
fight. 

You are sociable, cheerful and adaptable, displaying that enviable 
quality of resiliency that allows you to bounce back from the most 
difficult of circumstances. 

Adaptable, resourceful and versatile, you have the ability to bring 
a new idea into existence, or to shed light on an old idea, or find 
a highly useful application of existing methods and materials. 

There is a tendency to ignore or discount rumblings of discontent 
from her employees.  Little squabbles may escalate into big clashes 
before she takes action.  By then, a lot of polluted water may have 
gone under the bridge, that won't be cleansed by her "let's keep 
smiling" speech. 

She would rather switch than fight.  Being flexible and leaving her 
options open is much more attractive to her than open 
confrontation. 



When he disregards his inner voice telling him that the boss, 
client, or lover isn't happy, misunderstandings can arise.  
Disagreements that could have been easily settled by compromise may 
turn into negative performance reviews, lost contracts, or even a 
separation. 


